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Dear Friend, 

  Thank you for your desire to have memorials, in honor of your loved one directed to Gleanings for 
the Hungry.  A Memorial Gift to Gleanings is a heartfelt way for friends and relatives to honor a loved 
one who has gone home to be with the Lord. A Memorial Gift is a way to express their love for that 
person when words do not seem to be enough. These gifts will benefit future generations for years 
to come. 

We will notify you of any tributes we receive. We do not share the gift amount and you can also 
choose to remain anonymous. A charitable receipt will be sent to the donor for their gift.

You may choose specific funds you wish these gifts to be directed to; here are some suggestions:
 
 • Undesignated Donation: To be used where the need is greatest
 • Staff Outreach
 • DTS Student Sponsorship
 • Summer Staff Sponsorship

For obituary announcements, we suggest the following language, which can be tailored to your 
needs:

"Memorial contributions may be made to Gleanings for the Hungry. Please direct your                                        
memorial in memory of (insert loved ones name)."

 Please make your check payable to: 
   Gleanings for the Hungry  P.O. Box 309  Sultana, CA  93666

If you have questions or need further assistance please contact us.

           Gleanings for the Hungry
             Phone: (599) 591-5009
            Email: info@gleanings.org 
                      Website:  www.gleanings.org
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